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Great News!  Thanks to the overwhelming response of our 

residents to the Women’s Club Trex Recycling Challenge, we 

have reached our initial goal of collecting 500 pounds of plastic 

and have earned one Trex bench for our community.  Since the 

start of this program in March 2022, an astounding 700 pounds 

of plastic film has been deposited in the Trex recycling 

containers located in the Clubhouse kitchen. 
    

Please continue to gather dry, clean, clear plastic film through  

September 30 because our goal has now been expanded to 

collect a total of 1,000 pounds.  If this target is achieved, we 

may apply to Trex to manufacture a second high-performance 

bench from recycled materials for all Stonebridge residents to 

enjoy!  
 

Thank you for your continued participation in this worthwhile 

project, which is helping to preserve our environment while 

serving to enhance our wonderful community.  Your 

unwavering support is appreciated! 

 

 


